

ROSEVILLE COMMUNITY SCHOOLS

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 18975 CHURCH STREET ROSEVILLE, MICHIGAN 48066-3900 (586) 445-5500 • Fax (586) 771-1772

January 5, 2011

SUPERINTENDENT John R. Kment

Mr. Ryan Hansen RHS

Dear Ryan,

Congratulations! You have been selected by Eric Frontera, one of this year's Student School Board students, as the Roseville Community Schools' employee that most influenced his academic career.

At the Monday, January 24, 2011, Board of Education meeting you will be recognized for this wonderful achievement. The meeting will begin at 7:00 p.m. at Roseville High School in the auditorium. A small reception for the students and their honorees will be held prior to the meeting at 6:30 p.m.. As an honored employee, we are asking that you be at the high school at 6:00 p.m. in order to have your picture taken with your student.

We would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you and we look forward to seeing you at the January 24, 2011, Board meeting. Please respond by telephoning the Instruction Office (586) 445-5508 or email your response to dberg@roseville.k12.mi.us by January 17, 2011.

"Teachers make a difference."

Sincerely,

Theresa Genest, President Roseville Board of Education

Olever Henrit

John Kment, Superintendent Roseville Community Schools

/db